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The 2019 Farwest Show is accepting submissions of new plant 

introductions for the upcoming New Varieties Showcase. The showcase is 

an annual highlight of the trade show, held this year on August 21-23 at the 

Oregon Convention Center, Portland, Oregon. Each year, new plant 

varieties from around the world are on display and judged by industry 

experts (and more than 5,000 show attendees) for awards and recognition.

To be considered for inclusion in the Showcase, all entrants must visit 

farwestshow.com/new-varieties-showcase and download, complete and 

return the New Varieties Showcase PDF entry form by the dates listed. For questions, contact Kristen Urban at 

kurban@oan.org or (503) 582-2011. GT


